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Trustee Reports – January 19th, 2017 
 
Every week, trustees are kept very busy supporting schools and students, as well as 
representing district interests in the community. The following is a summary of Trustee activities 
from December 15th to January 19th on behalf of the District. 
 
Trustees attended the Bell Centre Volunteer Appreciation Night to recognize the many 
volunteers who support the Bell Centre.   
 
Trustees attended events at the following schools: 
 

 Earl Marriott Secondary 

 LA Matheson Secondary 

 Berkshire Park Elementary 

 Latimer Road Elementary 

 White Rock Elementary 

 Kwantlen Park Secondary 

 Panorama Ridge Secondary 

 Princess Margaret Secondary 

 Earl Marriott Secondary 

 Lord Tweedsmuir Secondary 

 Enver Creek Secondary 

 Cloverdale Learning Centre 
 
District events Trustees attended included the following: 
 

 Aboriginal Learning Elders Tea 

 Drugs and Fentanyl Forum at Lord Tweedsmuir 

 the 26th Annual Surrey RCMP Boys’ Basketball Classic held from January 8-14 

 the Firefighters Goodwill Basketball Tournament; and 

 the Surrey Secondary Dance Festival held at the Bell Centre 
 
Trustees participated in the following meetings: 
 

 IDEAS 36 

 Diversity Committee  

 the All-Admin meeting at the Surrey Arts Centre 

 Trustee In-Service 

 Montessori Advisory Committee 

 a Trustee attended the Metro STA meeting; and 

 Trustees hosted the Metro Trustees meeting earlier today 
 
A Trustee attended the Ministry of Education Forum held at Panorama Ridge on Wednesday, 
December 18th.  
 
The Board met with the Mayor, Councillors and City staff on January 18th to discuss the 
continuing growth in Surrey and the District’s challenges regarding school capacity.  


